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Royal Valley USD 337 goes remote 
(KNZA)--Due to the negative windchill forecasts during the AM bus route times,
all Royal Valley USD 337 students will attend school remotely on Friday.

Superintendent Aaric Davis made the announcement Thursday.

Electronic devices were sent home with students.

Davis said he will be making a decision for Monday by 1:00 Sunday afternoon. 

At this point, the windchills for Monday are expected to be between 25 to 35
degrees below zero. Davis said if the forecast does not change, they will plan to be
remote on Monday and/or Tuesday as well. 
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